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To the Members of the California State Assembly:
I am signing Assembly Bill 1082 and Assembly Bill 1083.

These bills authorize electric corporations to file proposals for pilot programs with the
California Public Ultilities Commission by July 30, 2018 for the installation of electric
vehicle charging stations at schools, state parks or state beaches. The bills also require the
Commission to review, modify if necessary, and decide whether to approve the proposals by
December 31, 2018.

Improved access to electric vehicle charging stations for all Californians is an important
component of achieving the goal of 1.5 million zero emission vehicles on California roads by
2025. While I am signing these two bills, I note that deployment of charging infrastructure
should take place in locations that make the most sense and that minimize any increased
costs to ratepayers. I encourage the legislature to work with the Commission, utilities and
other interested parties to evaluate the effectiveness of existing pilot programs before passing
additional bills that direct investments in specific locations.

Sincerely,

M&f%ov
Edmund G. Brown Jr.
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